
 May 2016 Newsletter 

Hello, Members, 

We had a good cleanup day. Dug up a few trees, broke up a 

slab of cement, removed stakes on some trees. It’s up to all of 

the owners to take care of their trees on their property and in 

the parkways. We spruced up the front entrance planted a few 

more plants, we are not quiet done yet, plan on painting  the 

Cedar Cove sign. 

 We have a college student, Jordon Kershner  308-224-0515 

willing to hire out to help anyone with odd jobs around the 

community at their homes. While we have Jordon available, 

think about checking your maintenance list that maintains your 

home.  

Our drive ways need to be taken care of. Take care of all cracks 

even the big spaces, the ones next to the sidewalks and the 

entrance way into the garage. You can use foam or rubber 

filling, get those at Menards, by the concrete section. Anyone 

one needing to paint their driveway’s strip I have that color for 

you. We have a person coming to jack up a few driveways, if 

you want to get in on that, I can give you the contact person, 

maybe you can get a discount if there is more than one.  Who 

knows, until you ask. Have a great SUMMER!   

Board Member of the Cedar Cove HOA , CHRISTINE 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 


